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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Law
Division of  Administrative Services 

Collective Bargaining Counsel 
2020-0300-4507 
Amendment #1 
April 23, 2020 

This amendment is being issued to correct a typographical error on the RFP’s Attachment A.  
On the Proposal Checklist the preparer is incorrectly directed to Page 6.   

The correct page is 14.    
In addition to this amendment, a corrected Attachment A and page 29  

of the full RFP in pdf format has been posted.  

  This Amendment is being issued for informational purposes only. This document does not need to be returned 
with your proposal.  

Procurement Officer Patricia Hull 
Administrative Officer 
Phone:   (907) 465-4337  
Email:   Patricia.hUull@alaska.gov 
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